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Dear PSEG Long Island customer: 
 
In the coming weeks, the Town of North Hempstead will be moving forward with its Port Washington 
Streetscape Project. To accommodate the Town of North Hempstead’s plans for this area, PSEG Long 
Island will trim trees along an electric distribution circuit that coincides with the location of this project.   
 
Project Specifics 
PSEG Long Island's vegetation management program reduces the number of power outages by trimming 
branches away from electric wires. Outages caused by trees have decreased, on average, by 60 percent in 
areas we’ve trimmed. (Even if your home’s electric service is underground, overhead lines are part of the 
distribution system that supplies your power, and you will benefit from this maintenance / improvement.) 
 
What is the timeline for the tree trimming? 
Crews will begin work in late August/early September and the work will last approximately two weeks. 
 
What are the work hours? 
Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 
Will there be any power outages? 
We do not anticipate any power outages related to this work.  

Will there be any traffic interruptions? 
There may be minor traffic and parking disruptions while the work is performed. To ensure traffic moves 
safely, PSEG Long Island will provide cones, flagmen and signage at the work sites, as needed.  
 
Whom can I contact for more information? 
For more information on the Town of North Hempstead’s Port Washington Streetscape Project, please 
contact the Town of North Hempstead at 516-869-6311, or call 311 if you are within the Town’s borders. 
 
Customers with questions about PSEG Long Island’s tree trimming program can contact PSEG Long 
Island Customer Service at 1-800-490-0025, Monday - Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. They can 
also access information on our website at 
https://www.psegliny.com/safetyandreliability/minimizingoutages/treetrimming  

 
As always, customer and employee safety is our primary concern. Please be cautious when travelling near 
our work zones.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
PSEG Long Island	


